Business Proposal Rejection Letter
To

Jasmine Steve,

Kaira Business Solutions,

67, Circle End

Western London.

Date: 24-April-2014

Subject: Apologies for not being able to take up the business tie-up proposal.

Hello Jasmine,

Hope you are doing well.

I am connecting to you with an apologetic tone for not being able to take up the business proposal that you had sent to Vistashares Inc.

Although the offer of tying up with Kaira Business Solutions for business branding and promotions was good but unfortunately, at the moment our business is not in need of any such service provider. Currently we are already associated with one of the business branding and promotions company which is helping us in making a name in the industry. We are not in a state to disclose the name of the company due to the contract made with them.

For future we can consider your company as an ally to Vistashares Inc. if you agree to offer some unique promotional services at a price which is reasonably competitive. I request you to approach us back in November 2014 with a very lucrative package especially designed for us. In the meanwhile, I suggest that you talk to our head of marketing department and understand what exactly we are looking for when we say that we want to ally with a branding an promotions partner.

Hope to see your revised proposal sometime by the end of the year. Wishing you all the best for your future.

Thanks and Regards,

Kevin Matthews.

Marketing Country Head

Vistashares Inc.
